From: Terry Sheahan 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 11:46 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Daniels Health events on sharps injuries - Chicago, Philadelphia, and Orlando - APRIL

Hi Steve:

This email is to inform you that I attended this meeting on Sharps/needle injuries.  I am looking at potential programs to collect Sharps for the City at the request of my Commissioner and attended in my official capacity as the hazmat coordinator for CDPH.  One of the groups that I have been working with is the Illinois Product Stewardship Council (IPSC)and they have received comped tickets to attend this lecture.   There is a large group of City and County officials that are on the IPSC and our main goal for 2018 is to find opportunities for manufactures to support a program that will collect and dispose of sharps.  These Cities and Counties pay to be members of the IPSC, so the IPSC can coordinate new potential programs or litigation to achieve our goal.   

Please let me know if you need anything further.  Thanks, Terry

Terrence Sheahan
Environmental Engineer III

(Hazmat Program Coordinator)

Chicago Department of Public Health
